## Subject: Important Notice: Advanced Payment Deadline for Taekwondo Tournament

Dear coaches and participants,

First of all, we would like to thank you for the overwhelming interest in our taekwondo tournament. It is wonderful to see so much enthusiasm for this event. However, we have reached the maximum number of participants and have even had to create a waiting list of athletes who are very eager to participate.

To ensure that everyone who has registered actually participates and to make room for those on the waiting list, we are compelled to move the payment deadline forward to **September 30th**.

## What does this mean for you?

- 1. **Check your registration:** We request all coaches to check their athletes' registrations and confirm participation, or remove them if they will not attend.
- 2. **Make the payment:** To confirm your participation, payment must be made via the OVR Martial Event website by September 30th. If we do not receive the payment on time, we will cancel the registration and allocate the spot to someone on the waiting list.

## **Payment instructions:**

- Visit the Martial Event website: [https://www.martial.events/en/event/openrosmalense-sparring-2024]
- Log in with your account details
- Follow the instructions for payment

We understand that this is a strict measure, but it is necessary to ensure the smooth running of the tournament and to give as many athletes as possible the chance to participate.

If you have any questions or need assistance with registration or payment, please do not hesitate to contact us at taekwondo@ziggo.nl or +31621536540.

We look forward to welcoming you all to our tournament and thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Best regards,

William Verstappen Taekwondo Rosmalen taekwondo@ziggo.nl +31621536540